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April 3, 2008 
 

 

 
Dear Registrant,  

 

     I want to take this opportunity to share some great news from the Oklahoma Bureau of Narcotics. 

The Oklahoma, City headquarters office has been relocated to a new building and we are all very proud 

of our facility! Please take note of our new address 440 N.E. 39th Oklahoma. City, Oklahoma 73105. 

    
     The Oklahoma Bureau of Narcotics values our working relationship with each of our registrants in 

the health care profession.  As you are aware, Oklahoma has a very serious challenge with the ever 

increasing problem of pharmaceutical drug diversion. To combat this prescription fraud, the Oklahoma 

Prescription Monitoring Program (PMP) was enacted into law. The statute, Title 63 § 2-309C, requires 
all dispensers of Schedule II, III, IV and V controlled substances to submit dispensing information to 

the Oklahoma Bureau of Narcotics within thirty (30) days of  the time the controlled substance was 

dispensed.  

 
     On June 1, 2008, the Oklahoma Bureau of Narcotics will begin conducting audits to insure each 

dispenser is in compliance with state statutes. Willful failure to provide information as required is a 

misdemeanor punishable upon conviction by not more than one (1) year in the county jail, a fine of not 

more than one thousand dollars ($1,000.00), or both imprisonment and fine, or administrative action.  
The Oklahoma Bureau of Narcotics wants to assist you in ensuring your compliance and have provided 

the necessary information on the Oklahoma Bureau of Narcotics web site: www.ok.gov/obndd/. 

Registrants can view the Prescription Monitoring Program section for helpful details. Also, if you need 
further assistance feel free to contact the PMP help desk at 1-877-627-2674.   

 

 

Respectfully, 

 

 
R. Darrell Weaver 

Director 
 

 

 

 

 

Committed to honor, integrity and excellence, the Oklahoma State Bureau of Narcotics will  
serve the citizens of Oklahoma in the quest for a drug free state. 

 

http://www.ok.gov/obndd/

